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Prior Authorization Update: eviCore Healthcare 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) is committed to keeping you informed of operational changes that impact 

doing business with us. eviCore Healthcare (eviCore) currently performs utilization management and 

prior authorizations for Radiation Oncology Management services. Effective April 1, 2024, MVP will 

not renew its service contract with eviCore.  

For dates of service on and after April 1, 2024, prior authorization for Radiation Oncology 

Management will no longer be required by MVP. To review the current eviCore Utilization Review 

Matrix, Sign In to your MVP Provider Online Account at mvphealthcare.com/providers, then select 

the Benefits Interpretation Manual. 

Cases that are submitted to eviCore by the end of business on March 15, 2024, and which will be 

performed prior to April 1, 2024, will be processed by eviCore. 

Any authorization requests sent to eviCore on or after April 1, 2024, will not be processed by eviCore 

and the Provider will be informed at the time of submission to eviCore that no prior authorization or 

post-procedure review is required.  

Reminder 

eviCore will continue to manage prior authorization for High-Tech Imaging on behalf of MVP. 

Should you have any questions please contact your MVP Professional Relations Representative. 

Thank you for supporting our shared goal of caring for the people in the communities we serve. 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s Time to Recertify Your Patients!* 

The Families First Coronavirus Response Act has expired. 
To learn how MVP can help your patients continue their 

coverage, visit mvphealthcare.com/recertification. 

*Applies to Members enrolled in Medicaid, Child Health Plus (CHP), Health and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), and the Essential Plan (EP). 
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